
 
 

Addendum No 1 
Issued August 28 

Campus Wayfinding and Signage 
 
 

Kansas City Kansas Community College has extended the bid due date on RFP 
24-009.1 for Campus Wayfinding and Signage to August 29, 2025.  Due to 
some issues on our website some vendors were unable to view the bid.  All 
bids currently received have been accepted, however, previous bidders can 
make any changes if they need to do so. 
 
 


